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Pathways Virtual Christmas Party 
Friday, December 18th 

6:30 to 7:30 p.m. on Zoom 
 

Meeting ID & Password will be  
provided closer to the date 

 
Please join us to see 

what Santa has up his sleeve! 

General Updates: 
 

Our next Town Hall Meeting will take place Wednesday, November 25th.   
 

Your 2020/21 Sub-Delegation will be mailed with your next pay advice.   
A copy of it and other year end documents will be emailed to you.   

Please read the email carefully as a variety of options will be presented to you  
regarding actions needed to process the documents.  If you do not  

receive this email by mid-December, please contact Marla at  
780-442-0113 or call the main line at 780-488-2444.   

We may need to update your email address. 
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Your vehicle registration will expire December 31st  
if the last name the vehicle is  

registered under begins with Me, O or W 
 

Online vehicle registration is available through the  
Alberta Government website at:   

https://www.alberta.ca/vehicle-registration-renewal.aspx 
 

If registering on-line, ensure you allow sufficient time for your  registration to be  
processed and mailed back to you - guidelines are listed on the website. 

Cree Corner 
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Deadline for submissions to the 
January Newsletter is Thursday, 

November 12th.  Contact Marla at  
780-442-0113 or email 

marla.schole@pathwaysfamilyservices.com 
 

We’d love to publish any humorous 
stories or coping mechanisms  

people are employing during this time. 

A shout out to FCSW Lesley from Stacy VC: 
“Look what our support worker did for your kiddos 

today!  A little candy drop off does wonders.  
Thanks Lesley for your thoughtfulness.  You rock!” 

 

Pathways Office  
will be closed  

December 25th  
until January 4th  

for the  
holiday season.   

Call  
780-499-4175  

with any  
emergencies. 
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Pathways Family Services 
6758 - 75 Street NW,  
Edmonton,  AB, T6E 6T9 
Business Line:  780-488-2444,   
Fax:  780-488-2603        
After Hours Emergency:  780-499-4175 

December 2020 

Pathways Office Closed  
December 25th to January 4th 

Call 780-499-4175 with any emergencies 

Child/Youth Health & Wellness 
Reports due for December 

Please submit to your FCSW 


